
GAMBLE ROGERS MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SAC Minutes – April 24, 2018 

Attendance:  

Jan Anderson, Hallie Bamford, Heather Barnes, Dawn Boles, Susie Cuhna, Lina Feastor, Theresa 

Lennon, Clara Monzon, Thelma Myers, Alexandra Phillips, Sarah Ponce, Rosslyn Rewitzer, William 

Russel, Lisa Urban, Megan Wall Greg Bergamasco, Nicole Bohanan, Renee Downey, Ashley 

Demaio, Sonya Garner,  Liz Heffner, Tracy Melgard, Beth Purtill, Lauren Smith, Dawn Wynn,  

Ashley Zapata, Jennifer Clarke, Bill Mignon, Denise Summerix, Lou Greco 

 

Call to Order:  A meeting of the GAMBLE ROGERS MIDDLE SCHOOL Advisory Council was 

held in the media center at Gamble Rogers Middle School on 4/24/2018. SAC chairman Tracy 

Melgard called the meeting to order at 3:03 p.m. Jennifer Clarke will record minutes for this 

meeting. 

 

Agenda: 

 Welcome: Tracy Melgard 

 Approval of February Minutes:   

Motion:  Ms. Urban motioned to approve the February minutes. Mr. Russell seconded the 

motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 Principal’s Report:  presented by Greg Bergamasco                                                                           

-SAC Balance $3696.69 

-Student awards 

-Bell schedule revision 

 Parent/Student Compact:  presented by Greg Bergamasco 

-What will the school, parents, and students do to increase Student Academic 

Achievement?   

-Recommended changes to the compact should be directed to Mr. Bergamasco or Tracy 

Melgard 

 School Recognition Funds:  presented by Mrs. Melgard 

Motion:  Ms. Bohannon motioned to accept the school recognition ballot.  Renee Downey 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

 Summer Reading Initiative:  presented by Mr. Greco 

-In order to prevent “summer slide”, GRMS will do a voluntary summer reading BINGO.   

-By reading 5 books students will be entered to win gift baskets with their BINGO cards. 

-Students will have to prove they read the books to win the prize. 



 Safety Discussion:  everyone 

-Introduction: presented by Mr. Mignon 

-Summary of next year’s safety changes:  presented by Greg Bergamasco 

-What would make you or your child feel safer on campus? 

-SAC members discussed and created lists of safety concerns to be submitted to the 

district. 

 Public Comment 

-Check out the Public Library Calendar of events! 

-New events every day at the Library, enjoy them all just make sure you have a 

LIBRARY CARD!! 

 On the horizon: 

o Interims Issued on April 24, 2018 … TODAY!!! 

o 6th Grade Open House on May 3, 2018 5:30 pm  

o 8th Grade Dance & Celebration on May 5, 2018  

o Gradventure on May 11, 2018 (8th grade) 

o 8th Grade Awards Night on May 15, 2018  

o Last SAC meeting, Tuesday, May 22nd 

o Last Day of School on May 24, 2018  

 

 Meeting Adjournment 

Motion:  Meeting adjourned at 3:55p.m. Ms. Smith motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Mr. 

Russell seconded the motion.  Motion was passed unanimously. 

 

 

*Respectfully submitted by Jennifer Clarke 4/24/2018. 
 

 


